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April 1, 2014 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Letter of Authorization, FCC ID: UZ7LEX700 

 

We, the undersigned, Motorola Solutions, Inc., hereby authorize Bureau Veritas Consumer Products 

Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) of Taiwan and Daniel Lee of Bureau Veritas 

Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd. Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan Branch) of Taiwan to act 

on our behalf in all matters relating to all processes required by the FCC for the approval of the LEX 

700 Class 2 Permissive Change and any communication needed with the FCC.  

Any and all acts carried out by BV CPS Taoyuan on our behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our 

own. 

 

 

Should you have any enquirie or comment, please contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark S. Luksich 

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 

631-738-5134 

Mark.Luksich@motorolasolutions.com 
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